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N o t i c e  o f  W o r k -  M a t e r i a l s  T e s t i n g  S i t e  W a l k  
To: Capitol Building 

From: Oregon State Capitol Renovation (OSCR) Team 

Date: March 2, 2015 
 

The following OSCR project team members will be working in the Capitol: 

 Team members from Capitol Facility Services, JE Dunn and Catena Consulting 

 

Scheduled Date and Time of Work:  

 Tuesday, March 3rd, 2015 at 10:00 a.m.  

 

Location of work:  

 Public areas and corridors in the House and Senate wings.  

 

Work to be performed:  

 Team members will be walking through public spaces to identify locations for the next round of material testing.  

 

Impacts: 

 Team members will be escorted by a Capitol Facility Services staff member and will only be accessing public spaces, therefore 

impacts to Capitol occupants are expected to be very minimal.  

 

Purpose of work: 

 The site walk is being done to determine the locations for the next round of materials testing that will take place in the House 

and Senate wings.  

 

It is our goal to gather the above information in the most discreet method possible. Should any questions or concerns arise in the 

process of the work being conducted, we welcome you to contact us in Room 354 at 503.986.1190.  
 

Thank you, 

Jessica Lacasella 


